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Birth: England, Suffolk St Edmunds Hospital, 01/03/1998. 
 
Education: Nayland Primary school, Haleigh High School, Ipswich 
Sixth Form College, Oxford University, PhD in astrophysics. 
 
Family: George O’Neill (Father) 47 years of age, Mary O’Neill 
(Mother) 46 years of age, Jack O’Neill (Brother) 25 years of age, 
Rita O’Neill (Wife) 27 years of age, Rebecca O’Neill (Daughter) 4 
years of age, Michael O’Neill (Son) 3 years of age. 
 
Employment Record: Prior to working in the foundation Dr.Tristan 
O’Neill worked for the British Space Program for 3 years starting 
on the 27/02/2019, during his time there he made many noticeable 
discoveries that put him on the foundations radar, one of these 
discoveries was an abnormality he discovered in space that did not 
conform to the known scientific principles, this was later 
determined to be SCP *   * and of which agents were sent to keep 
an eye on Dr O’Neill to ensure he didn’t release information on 
any potential future anomalies he might encounter. Dr O’Neill 
further discovered an event in space which caused a spatial 
disturbance to take place between our dimension and an alternative 
one, Dr O’Neill studied this and attempted to re-create the event 
in a laboratory but was stopped by foundation agents. Dr O’Neill 
was then offered a position within the foundation. 
 
Foundation Record: Dr O’Neill started his tenure off on Site-400 
in which he studied parastronomy and thaumaturgy to assist with 
his desires, eventually Dr O’Neill would be transferred to Site-65 
to continue his research with access to the anomalies stationed 
there.  
 
Present: Currently Dr O’Neill is actively pursuing his main 
project 65-Shooting stars, a major multi-site project awaiting O-5 
approval for funding that could elevate the foundation massively 
and put them at a significant advantage over all other GOI 
competitors. Additional research topics of Dr O’Neill include 
studies into mythologies and stories with partial evidence of 
existing due to anomalies discovered and documented by the 
foundation that include or allude to elements of those 
mythologies, most notably a study into the the book of revelations 
from the last testament the coming of the apocalypse in which god 
will wage war with the devil… 


